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Monday, June 2, 2025 
 
For immediate release 
 
Prairie Du Chien Road over I-80 in Johnson County set to close Monday, June 9th 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – Weather permitting, Prairie Du Chien Road at the bridge over Interstate 80 will be 
closed beginning Monday, June 9th. Construction is anticipated to finish in early August 2025. The project 
involves a bridge deck overlay on the Prairie Du Chien Road bridge over Interstate 80. This project is 
administered by the Iowa DOT. 
 
Drive with caution, obey the posted speed limit and other signs in the work area, and be aware that traffic 
fines for moving violations are at least double in work zones. As in all work zones, you should stay alert, allow 
ample space between vehicles, and wear seat belts. 
 
For general information about this project, contact John Lamping, Iowa DOT Cedar Rapids construction office, 
at 515-766-9449 or john.lamping@iowadot.us. 
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